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Dear Staff,
 
I hope everyone had a fantastic National Teacher Appreciation Week! I
appreciate all of your hard work day in and day out to provide an excellent
education and caring environment for our students.  Here are some photos
taken this week in your schools. These photos represent the dedication
and compassion you have for your students and each other. Thank you for
all you do!
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Thank You, District 41 Teachers!

  
Sincerely,
Paul
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